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Hi everyone.  Summer is in full swing.  Heat, humidity, storms and hopefully some good boating 
weather. 
I want to thank Dee Riley for organizing a fun and relaxing cruise in the Bahamas.  There were 12 
members participating and we all had a great time.  There was a special viewing of The Royal 
Wedding in the Casino Bar at 7 am.  We had our hats and pearls and one member wore his white 
bow tie.  We met for dinner each evening to share stories of the day.  Thanks again Dee.  So sorry 
you couldn’t join us, but we did toast you on the last night. 
 
Coming up June 9 is a pool and yard game party at the Burrell’s home.  Everyone bring an appetizer 
or dessert and your drinks.  The club will provide water.  A BBQ meal will be served.  No Charge to 
members.  $5.00 per guest. PLEASE let Cindy know if you are coming or not.  A flyer with all info is 
elsewhere in this newsletter. 
 
In June and July, we will have raft ups at Billy’s Point.  They will be on the 3rd Saturday of each 
month.  Hosted by Deans and Adams. Watch for more info to come. 
 
Deering Estate will be our destination on September 15 hosted by the Casanaves.  Lunch after. 
 
Chili cook off in October at Casa Roesch Key Largo. 
 
We still have openings for November and December. 
 
I will not be at the June 4 meeting.  Dave Giuliani will be in charge. 
Reminder 1 – There will be no meeting in July as always 
Reminder 2 – We are looking for a new Commodore next year! 
 
Until then, Smooth Waters, Sharon Roesch Commodore 
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MAY 2018 MINUTES: 
The meeting was called to order on May 7, 2018 by Commodore Sharon Roesch at 7:00 pm and the 
minutes of the last meeting were approved as written by Chip and seconded by Neil.  
Treasurer’s Report by Claudia Casanaves:  Beginning balance as of 1 April:  $3281.44 and an ending 
balance on 30 April:  $3121.44.  A full report is in this newsletter.  
All is reported good with the Newsletter (Larry Roesch), Meeting Coordinator  
(Linda Wood) and Roster (Sandy Zinn).  

Membership:  Buz was not present. A report was given by Dave Guiliani that the Marina Social 
scheduled for this month WILL NOT be held. According to Josiel it has been postponed until June 16  

or later.  

Sunshine:  Claudia was filling in for Teresa Dean, as she is “under the weather” with a broken wrist in 
2 places due to a fall about 10 days ago. She is back to teaching school today. A card was sent to her 
by Commodore Sharon on behalf of the club.  

Ted Ficken: Linda went to see him but could not find him. Seems he was “out & about” at the Palace.  

Ted Newlan: Larry filled us in. He is currently in the Oncology Wing for another treatment and 
complaining about how cold it is since they fixed the air conditioning – Thinks they are trying to “freeze 
him out”! Doctors say the treatment he is getting now is extra preventative. He will be moving back to 
Rehab soon. He is working hard to get out of there – walked about 60 feet last week. 

   !!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!WAY TO GO TED!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!  

As he is back and forth it is best to call/text Dee for his location.  
Kudos to Dave for the very interesting and informative tour of the Marine Resources 
complex and a very filling lunch at The Hideout restaurant.  
FYI:  The shark pictured in last month’s newsletter is a “leftover” prop from the 1965 James Bond 
movie Thunderball, parts of which were filmed there.  
 
NEW BUSINESS:  Up and coming events: 
 
18 – 21 MAY - Bahamas Cruise; Ladies, show up in your best “Pearls and Fascinators” for the 7am 
Royal Wedding planned by Annie Kokenge with prizes and surprises. Guys are welcome – (top hats 
and bowlers maybe?) Meeting time and place will be discussed after tonight’s meeting.  

4 JUNE - Meeting will be convened by Dave Guiliani as Sharon will be out of town and Claudia may 
not be there.  

9 JUNE – Pool party at the Burell’s, 4pm.  Bring an appetizer or dessert plus BYOB and mix. Please 
call or text Cindy with the number of people attending and what you will be bringing.  

2 JULY - Meeting has been CANCELLED, as we have done in the past years. 
 
21 JULY and 18 AUGUST Raft-Ups at Billy’s Point hosted by the Adams’s and the Dean’s. – More 
information at the next meeting.  
 
15 SEPTEMBER – We will be touring the Deering Estate with Chip and Claudia, lunch to follow the 
tour.  
 
20 October – Chili Cook off at the Roesch’s.  
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NOVEMBER and DECEMBER  - Ideas welcomed! 
 
WANTED: A FEW GOOD PEOPLE FOR THE 2019 YEAR.  MANY POSITIONS ARE OPEN 
INCLUDING COMMODORE, VICE, SECRETARY AND TREASURE, ALSO CHAIR POSITIONS. PAY 
IS BAD (AS THERE ISN’T ANY), HOURS ARE OKAY, SATISFACTION IS GOOD, AND 
APPRECIATION OF THE MEMBERS IS GREAT.  NO EXPERIENCE NEEDED! – INTERESTED? – 
SEE SHARON.  
 
50/50 won by Neil Burell. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm.  
Respectfully submitted by Sandy Zinn 

 
TREASURER'S REPORT 

HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 

        
        
BEGINNING BALANCE April 1, 2018    $3,281.44   
        
INCOME :         
        
 50/50   20.00    
        
        
        
        
 Total   20.00    
        
        
EXPENSES :        
 Deering Estate Deposit  180.00    
        
        
        
 Total   $180.00     
        
        
ENDING BALANCE  April 30,2018     $3,121.44   
        
        
        
        
SUBMITTED BY        
        
Claudia Casanave         
Treasurer        
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IT’S A PARTY! 
              With Cindy & Neil Burell 

June 9, 2018 
 
Time: 4pm to ?????????? 
 
Pool Party & Lawn games 
 
PLACE: 17341 SW 278 St. 
 
Directions: Take Krome Avenue to 278th Street, 
go east on 278th St. and it is about 4 blocks – First 
house after farms on the left.  Park across the 
street. 
 
Dinner, water, & ice provided – Please bring either 
appetizer or dessert & whatever else you want to 
drink. 
 
Please R.S.V.P. via text or call to Cindy at (305) 
304-9723 by 6/1/18 with your choice of appetizer or 
dessert. 
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Thanks Monica and Anne for the pictures 
Larry Roesch, Editor 
 
 
 
 

 


